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PUBLIC SAFETY AND HOMELAND SECURITY BUREAU ACTION

REGION 30 (NEW YORK – ALBANY) PUBLIC SAFETY REGIONAL PLANNING
COMMITTEES ANNOUNCES NEW LOCATION FOR 700 MHz REGIONAL PUBLIC 

SAFETY PLANNING AND 800 MHz NPSPAC REGIONAL PUBLIC SAFETY 
PLANNING MEETINGS

Gen. Docket No. 90-394

On October 31, 2007, the Public Safety and Homeland Security Bureau released a Public
Notice, DA 07-4477, announcing the location of the next Region 30 (New York – Albany) 700 
MHz Regional Public Safety Planning and 800 MHz NPSPAC Regional Public Safety Planning 
meetings.  Region 30 amends the location of both meetings.  The meetings will be held at the 
Oswego County Public Safety Center, 39 Churchill Road, Oswego, New York.
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